
April 14th, 2014 
 
 
Dear Current Patient: 
 
 
Effective June 1st, 2014, Medipass as we know it will no longer be a 
Medicaid product you can choose for your child.  You will be receiving a 
letter from Medicaid instructing you to choose a new Medicaid plan.   
 
Currently the only plan in which we participate with is “Staywell” 
Medicaid.  To continue to see our physicians and Nurse Practitioners 
you will need to select Staywell Medicaid and do so no later than May 
22nd, 2014 per Medicaid guidelines.  We recommend that when 
choosing a primary physician you select the physician who you most 
often schedule your child’s well check-ups with.  
 
There will be other Medicaid products available as you will have to 
make a choice, keep in mind we do not participate with any other plan.  
Note - As long as your child is assigned to one of our pediatric physicians 
your child can still be seen by any of our other pediatric providers at any 
of our PPC pediatric office locations. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the Financial Counselor 
at your preferred office location:  Cape Coral Office 239-573-7337 or 
Fort Myers Office 239-481-5437.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gayle Snyder 
Office Manager 


